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Velsicol Chemical Corporation License 'Jo 21-14973-01
ATIN: David 3. Grahan, Esq.

Deputy General Counsel
341 East Chio Street
Chicago, IL 60611

Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting between Mr. M. P. Phillips and Dr. C. J. Paperiello
of this office and Mr. N. R. Netzel and yourself cn December 31, 1950, at ycur
Chicago office. This meeting was held to Jetermine the source of material
injected into the two disposal wells located near the Breckenridge "I. burial
site on "adison Rcad.

Eased on this meeting, we understand that we will be contacted to split
samples from the remaining uncapped injection well (well No. 2), as well as
from at least one source well f rom each underground for:ntion used. We
further understan d that this will be done sometime before the beg, inning of
summer.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
A _

fle ,s m):.av ri
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W. L. Fisher, Acting Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch

cc: Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
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